
To whom it may concern,    I am quite surprised to here that a pollie wanted to get on board with this 
Campaign, It is a great start , there should be more Pollies getting on board.  I would like the choice of 
having (palm oil ) products labelled, so we can actually do something about habitat and forest 
destuction.....We should ALL remember it is not about US, it,s about .....ORANGS, GORRILLAS, 
ELEPHANTS and OTHER affected species of WILDLIFE.....Should be more support from pollies and 
big businesses,   BIG Business should make policy,s that conservation of areas where animal species 
live MANDATORY.....                                           YOURS SINCERLY             WILLIAM J. 
FAULKNER..... 
 


